
 
 
 

Dear Parents    
 
We have had a lovely week in school.  As ever, we are so proud of the children and how they have adapted to 
our new systems.  Please can I remind parents of the importance of maintaining social distancing when dropping 
off and collecting children from the school grounds.  
 
This week, we welcomed back Mr Moorhead, our PE teacher and also Sarah Barkway, who teaches music in KS2.  
Although we had weekly virtual lessons with Sarah during lockdown, it was lovely having her in school, in person. 
She praised the children for how well they behaved and also commented on how comfortable she felt being 
back at St. Cuthbert’s. 
 
On Thursday, all the children joined CAFOD for their virtual assembly.  During the assembly the children 
reflected on the changes we’ve all experienced recently and we discussed the opportunity we now have to 
transform our world for the better.  
 
This morning, children who wanted to be on School Council, took part in the ‘hustings’.  All children spoke with 
such confidence and we are so proud of them for being brave enough to talk in front of the whole school.  
 
Next Wednesday, we are taking part in ‘Jeans for Genes’ day.  The children can come in jeans / denim on this 
day and we will do lots of exciting activities.  More details to follow. 
 
Well done to all children for remembering to wear their PE kits on their PE days.   
 
Stay safe and best wishes, 
 
 
Mrs Tansey & Mrs Bone 
 
Executive Head Teacher & Head of School 
 

 
  

  ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year R 75% 
Year 1 83% 
Year 2 80% 
Year 3 100% 
Year 4 85.7% 
Year 5 100% 
Year 6 66.7% 

Wow! Year 
5 & Year 3 – 

I’m 
impressed  

Diary Autumn 2020 
September 
 Friday 18th  Jeans for Genes Day, whole school 
 Saturday 19th International ‘Talk-like-a-Pirate’ Day 
 Monday 28th  European Day of Languages, whole school, details to follow 

Healthy Eating Week begins 
October 
 Thursday 1st Harvest Festival begins 

National Poetry Day, in school 
 Friday 2nd World Smile Day   
 Monday 5th World Space Week begins 
 Wednesday 7th Photographs – Individual & Siblings, 9.30am 
 Friday 9th Hello Yellow Day – dress in yellow, whole school, details to follow 
 Wednesday 21st Boxes of Hope 
 Friday 23rd School closes for the half-term break, 3.15pm 
  

 
MENU 3 

 
Week beginning 
Monday 14th of 

September 2020 

Lunch Shop & Absences 
If your child/ren are going to 

be absent from school 
please remember to cancel 
their meal on Lunch Shop 

before 9.30am. 
 

It is important to remember 
this to save you being 

charged for the meal and to 
reduce food waste. 

Thank you 


